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16 February 2023

NOTICE OF AWARD

Ms. ANNA MARIE M. ESCOBER
General Manager/Owner

Power House Pest Control Services
2422 R. Fernandez St., Gagalangin,
Tondo, Manila

Dear Ms. Escober:

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award
(NOA) to Power House Pest Control Services for submitting the Lowest Calculated
and Responsive Bid (LCRB) for the procurement of One (1) Year Pest Control
Services - Mile Long Complex (MLC) with Solicitation No. PMO-23-02 in the amount
of One Hundred Seven Thousand Seven Hundred Seventy Pesos and 8/100
(Php107,770.08), inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MAAN VANESSA L. DOCTOR
Chief Privatization Officer
Head of the Procuring Entity (HoPE)
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